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Tim Davis 

Joint Office of Gas Transporters 

31 Homer Road 

Solihull 

West Midlands 

B91 3LT 

 
 

Code Modification Proposal No 0244 –Amending DM Supply Point Data for Sites 

with Significant Changes in Usage 

 

Response from Chemical Industries Association  

 

Dear Tim, 

 

The CIA welcomes the opportunity to respond to this modification proposal and is for the 

implementation of modification 0244.  

 

With the current economic situation, a number of chemical sites are either mothballed or 

running at significant reductions on possible production capacity. The opportunity for 

large consumers to avoid charges for capacity they no longer need are welcomed 

especially during the current difficult circumstances.  

 

We fully support this modification and urge that it is implemented as soon as possible. 

 

Yours, 

 

 

Gareth Davies 

Climate Change and Energy Executive 

Chemical Industries Association 

 


